
     JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF BASEBALL      
WITH THE BOWLING GREEN HOT RODS! 

PROCEEDS BENEFITING THE 
LAUREN GERKINS MARR MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP  FUND

PM

      Deadline for ordering tickets is Friday, June 7th.
(Tickets must be purchased as noted below to be part of  the fundraiser.)

   Please scan the QR code to email OR text the following info

to 270.438.9993 or 270.535.5002:

Name & Contact Info &  Number of Tickets 
Cash, Check, Paypal, Venmo, and Cash App accepted.  

Email - lovelikelauren@outlook.com

To donate directly to the fund, please visit 
www.alumni.wku.edu/marr 

 Can't make it but still want to 
help?   Tickets can be purchased 

for donation to  families who 
might otherwise not  get the 

chance to come!

$1

Kids 2 and under
FREE

Saturday, June 15,  2024 @ 6:35 PM

         $10 per ticket
A savings of up to $3 per ticket with NO processing fees!


	Untitled
	Untitled



